ORIGINAL

Dorothy Menasco

From: Jeff Bates

Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2005 11:12 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: 050514-TP - BST/Bakers Electronics...

Can you remove the apostrophe from "Baker's" in the docket title and the list of utilities in CMS - it should be "Bakers"
instead. (BST has it wrong, but it's not a major error.)

Jeff Bates

Research Assistant

Competitive Markets & Enforcement
Florida Public Service Commission
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